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“One Hundred Years ago in 1911, the Sisters of St. Joseph opened a school
for lay nurses, and St. Joseph’s School of Nursing was born. To commemorate
this event, the St. Joseph’s School of Nursing Alumnae Association challenges
all graduates up to 1978 to participate in the 2011 Around the Bay Road
Race. As student nurses, we always went that extra mile for St. Joe’s; and
now, years later, as grads, we are still willing to go that extra mile, literally.”

Sunday, March 27, 2011  Copps Coliseum Hamilton, Ontario

To register your
Corporate Team, B¢

call 905-522-1155

ext. 32951
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Run for your health and raise funds for St. Joe’s! |
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March 27, 2011

31 Alumnae members entered in the “Around the Bay Road Race
& raised $10,299.00 for St. Joseph’s Healthcare

”

This article about the Alumnae Team was published in the Hamilton Spectator
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At the Reunion Day Dinner, Friday May 27, 2011
Janina Belzak, Manager Special Events, St Joseph Healthcare Foundation,

made a presentation to the participants of the “Around the Bay Road Race.

She also presented the Alumnae with a plaque recognizing their contribution to St Joseph’s Healthcare.




